Tab A

EMU Board of Regents

Public Communications

201 Welch Hall

Tuesday, February 19, 2013 at 1:30 p.m.

THREE PEOPLE HAVE REQUESTED TO SPEAK - as of February 18, 2013

THREE CONFIRMED SPEAKERS — 10 minutes each

1. Patrick Barry (EMU Alumni Association, Recognition and Awards Committee) — Alumni
Awards Dinner on May 11, 2013

2. Howard Bunsis (EMU-AAUP) — State of the University

3. Heather Charles, Richard Johnson, and Tim Fuller (Office of Academic Service - Learning) —
Introduce the Business Side of Youth
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